Linwood Court
Snow Information 
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Below are a few things to remember concerning snow and ice removal.

First, it is important to note that The City of Linwood is solely responsible for snow removal and salting on the entire street, which they own and are responsible to maintain, at their cost.
Although the Association has contracted for snow & ice removal, we cannot predict the intensity of any storm.
The more snow we receive, the longer it will take our contractor to remove it. The snow removal contractor will be on site as soon as possible, after the snow has slowed down or completely stopped. 
Our contractors will then remove snow from all sidewalk areas only, which is the sidewalk from the grass to the curb. The walkways, front patio, steps, Decks are the responsibility of the home owner to clean and keep free of ice, snow and water buildup. 
Salting will be performed, on the concrete areas stated above, as necessary, after ice storm conditions. 
Detaining our snow removal contractor, for any reason, delays completion of work in your area, delays service to your neighbors, delays service to other clients and may increase the Association’s snow expense. We ask for your cooperation in allowing our contractors to complete the necessary work without interruption.
If you do not have to leave your home during the cleanup, please stay inside. If you must go out, take care when walking along roadways and sidewalks.
A note to parents - please help ensure the safety of your youngsters by keeping them clear of the roadways when workers and trucks are on site. Please do not allow children to play on or behind snow piles while plowing and sanding is in progress.

A note to drivers - Please recognize maneuvering limitations, (both yours and others), when approaching vehicles and, when possible, allow the plows and workers to complete working in the area prior to driving. 

Thank you, and be safe!
Paul C Mazzone
Paul Mazzone, Administrator
Linwood Court Townhomes
